
      April 10, 13  Leigh Ing, Executive Director Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste       Disposal Compact Commission 333 Guadalupe Street, Suite 3-240 Austin, Texas 78701-3938  Dear Ms. Ing:  I am requesting an administrative amendment to our import agreement, TLLRWDCC #2-0015-00, to increase the waste volume stated in Item J(a) of the agreement from 7.35 cubic feet to 7.62 cubic feet.  The purpose of this 0.27 cubic foot increase is to allow us to ship the waste in a 57- gallon drum as opposed to a 55-gallon drum.  A 57-gallon drum is better suited to accommodate the anticipated gross shipping weight of 1500 pounds for this shipment.   The waste radioactivity in Curies will remain the same.  The very small amount of extra volume will be filled with inert concrete.    Should you have any questions about this request, please contact me at (208) 757-0536, or our Radiation Safety Officer, Monte Pope, at (208) 346-0247.  Sincerely,  

  Travis Snowder, Vice-President Qal-Tek Associates, LLC  TS/lj  CC: Dale Snowder  Monte Pope 


